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On 27 April 2023, PAGASA's STC was invited to speak at the DTI-initiated

 Processed Fruits & Nuts (Industry Cluster) Conference held at 

Miriam College. This is PAGASA's advocacy in helping MSMEs get their 

products into the mainstream of mass retailing. After the talks, 

business mentoring took place among participants who chose among the 

speakers whom they want to get advice from. 
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